
From: Luis Contreras
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] < C&H Hog Farm, Request for information regarding the draft permit, a copy of the permit, and the 

Statement of Basis >
Date: Saturday, April 01, 2017 6:16:09 PM

Katherine McWilliams

ADEQ

501-682-0650

Dear Katherine,

Would you please send me the information to submit my comment? I am concerned with the 
Buffalo River

Kind regards,

Dr. Luis Contreras
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